Head of Finance – Section 151 Comments on Labour Group Amendment for 2024-25 to 2027/28
Date 	15-02-24
I have reviewed the amendment submitted by the Labour Group to their General Fund Revenue budget and confirm it is arithmetically correct and could be implemented if voted through. 
Nigel Kennedy
Head of Financial Services (Section 151 Officer) 
